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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

The Wildlife Trade Monitoring Network (TRAFFIC) at WWF India Secretariat, New Delhi takes
pleasure to convey its deep appreciation and gratitude to Mr Varun Kapoor, IPS, IGP and
Director, Police and Radio Training School, Indore for his outstanding presentations to the
participants from Forest, Police, Customs and Excise Department at the Parambikulum Tiger
Reserve at Palakkad Kerala on 20-21 August 2015 at Workshop - "Strengthening Wildlife Law
Enforcement and Conservation in India”. Mr Kapoor's presentation and training skills were
extremely well received and turned out be highly illustrative as per the feedback received from
the participants.

It is l:ecord:ed with deep appreciation Mr Kapoor's personal involvement in Improving anti
puaqhmg skills of the enforcement officials and motivating them will certainly go a long way in
helping the cause of conservation of wildlife in India.

We value his Mr Kapoor's contribution and look forward to his continuing association with efforts
of wildlife conservation in India.

Dr Shekhar Kumar Nirgj (IFS)
Head TRAFFIC India
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v (<
IUCN

www wwfindia.org






